
Take Note 
 

Week 10 

Monday 25th September 

Sporting/Footy Colours Day 

Sausage Sizzle lunch 
 

Tuesday 26th September 

Parent Teacher Interviews. 

 
Friday 29th September 

Last Day of Term 3 

 

School Holidays! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 1 

Monday 16th October 

Term 4 Begins. 

 

Please visit our Junior 

School  website at; 

southjunior.org 

Password: greening17 

Weekly News Week 9 

Hello, 

 
Spelling Week 9 – Revision 

This week we are revising sounds that were previously 

taught throughout the term. The children will bring a 

spelling list home with some words that they got 

incorrect in their dictation throughout the term. Please 

get your child to practise these words at home 

throughout the week. We will be doing activities based 

around these words during the week but there will be 

no test on Friday. 

 
Maths 

This week we are continuing to look at Statistics and 

Probability. Children will be interpreting and explaining 

collected information and then using this data to 

generate simple graphs and tallies. The children will 

undertake an assessment on this topic this week. 
 

Sporting/Footy Colours Day  
On Monday the 25th September please come to school in 

your normal school uniform. Once at school you can add 

your sporting colours. Please take them off prior to leaving 

school. Please bring a gold coin donation if you wear 

sporting colours.  
A sausage sizzle will be held at lunchtime on this day to 

raise money and an order form has been sent home for this 

in your child’s diary.  

 
Parent Teacher Interviews. 

This term interviews are not compulsory. If we have any 

concerns we will contact you for an interview. Please 

check your child’s diary to see if we have requested an 

interview with you.  If we deem an interview is 

unnecessary but you still wish to meet to discuss any  

concerns about your child’s learning you are welcome 

to make an interview via the family Portal Link and 

choose from the times available. 

 
Premiers Be Active Challenge  

If your child has participated in the ‘Premiers Be Active’ 

challenge, please complete on the ‘record’ sheet that 

was provided and return to school next week. 

Have a wonderful week, 

 

Kimberley Helps & Amy Penna. 


